
From:

Subject: Beaverton battery storage project
Date: November 8, 2023 9:34:39 AM

Good morning,

This is Jason Duckworth emailing you in regards to the proposed Beaverton battery energy project.
I am the neighbouring house. My property was taken from the farm land that is proposed.
I am fully against this project. This is farm land and when I asked about trying to buy an acre of this land I was told
by brock township that no agricultural land will be rezoned for 50 years.
This is good farm land.
I have spoken to friends that work for hydro one and they do not see any benefit to any one in the area. This power
will be used where ever they want it not locally.
I also have great concern over what it could do to my property value, my insurance etc.
I hope brock township will not endorse this project as it will have nothing but negative effects on the local area.
The current owners of that farm said they plan to farm it. So let them farm it.
Thanks
Jason

Sent from my iPhone




